
 
      Date: 19.10.11 

 
NOTICE 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
This is to share some important informations with you so that all of us will be prepared in advance for 
whatever is pertaining to our children’s formation. 
 

 The PTM (VI to IX) will take place on 22nd October’11 (Saturday). Time:8.30 am to 12.00 noon. 
 

 There will be a meeting of all the Parents of Grade IX students with the Principal and class teacher 
at 9.00 am on 22.10.11. Compulsory attendance is expected. 

 
 Preparations for the Annual Concert which is scheduled to take place on 25th Jan,2012, has 

begun. This year also the event will take place in the Science City Auditorium. Like yester years, 
we believe that full co-operation will be extended by all of you. 

 
 All the students of IVWS will be taken for a day out to IBIZA, Merlin Greens, A Star Park of about 

10 acres. They will charge `250/- per student which include the use of all the facilities available 
there, Breakfast, Lunch & Snack (menu has been set by IVWS). The Picnic will be compulsory for the 
students of U.Infant to Grade IX. Toddlers and L.Infant students are free to join as per the 
discretion of the parents. 

 
PRE-PRIMARY to GRADE IV students will be taken on 18th Nov’11, Friday and GRADE V to  IX 
students will be taken on 11th Nov’11, Friday. Kindly deposit `250/- with the class teachers (Grade 
I to IX) by 22nd October 2011. Preprimary children can deposit the amount before 5th Nov’11. 
 

 Please Deactivate DND if you wish to avail the school transport GPS and to get any SMS sent by 
your school. 

 
 IVWS encourages the celebration of Children’s B’Days. On some days there might be two to three 

students celebrating B’days in the same class. If all of them bring Cakes, the teacher will have time 
only to organize cutting Cakes and distribute and students will have time only to eat the cakes. So 
parents are requested not to send cakes to school, moreover to avoid any kind of discrimination 
parents are requested not to send expensive gifts for the children. Chocolates worth `10 (maximum) 
should be enough to celebrate your child’s birthday. 

 
 WISH ALL THE GUARDIANS / PARENTS AND GRAND PARENTS A HAPPY DIWALI FILLED 

WITH LIGHT FROM ABOVE. 
 
 
Principal 
Indus Valley World School 
 
 
 
 
 


